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June LL,2024

On June 11, 2024, the Versailles Town Council met for their regular monthly meetinS. All council members were in attendance along with
attorney Lynn Fledderman. Minutes from the previous meeting were approved.

Department reports were received prior to the meeting and were read and reviewed by council. ltems on the consent agenda were accepted.

The town received one bid from O'Mara for the paving work to be completed. Council unanimously voted to accept this bid pending Curry's
revlew.

Raider gas monitoring wells will be installed Monday, June 17th.

The town reviewed the Rate Study quote from Baker Tilly. Council unanimously approved moving forward with the rate study.

The storage barn for the town will have to be re-bid. Curry will start this process.

Hassmer House and RR2 Properties had signed an easement with the town. Since the easement was not used, they requested that it be

released back to the properties. Council approved unanimously.

The county has requested to use the community room several times during the courthouse renovation. Council agreed that they can use the
room at no cost.

LifeTime Resources sent a funding request. Council agreed to send them 5300.

With no further business coming before the council, the meeting adjourned at7:42 p.m.
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